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I love living where I do!  But there are challenges that could be helped by the 

implementation of more rail service to this area!  While I realize that there will likely 

never be rail service to my tiny community, it would be VERY helpful to at least have 

rail service closer!!  Expanding rail service to eastern Oregon would be helpful....   

 

Thank you for giving this issue your consideration!! 


